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Roman-Catholic Mass will be celebrated inthe Recreation Hall st 10130 a.m. by 

Reverend Father BE. M. Skillen of Semreiper, Ontario. Please note the.change in hour from 
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The regular Protestant Church Service will be conducted at 3:30 pom. by Reverend 

0.G,Barrow of Schreiber. | 
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Following the regular Protestant Church Service held in the Recreation Hall, 

Sunday, May llth, a congregational meeting was held. 

The meeting was opened by Fred Soughton who briefly reviewed the activities of 

the Protestant Church at Terrace Bay during its first six months of services which were held 

through the collaboration of Rev. 0.G.Barrow (Anglican Church) and Rev. A. F. Lavender 

(United Church) both of Schreiber. 

Dave McDonald spoke briefly and George Coulter read the financial report coverin 
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the six months of operation. Both were members of the committee. The throe-man committee 

then resigned making room for a larger committee. 

A committee of seven composed of five men and two women was proposed and carried. 

Elected to this committee were: Mrs. 7. M. McCausland, Mrs, Harold Marsh, Marvin Lemon, 
—- 

James Isbester, Fred Soughton, Dr. MeCeusland and Bob Sheppard. 

The minutes of the meeting were recorded by Marg. Dadds. The election was con- 

ducted by Rev. A. F. Lavender. 
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SAFETY Ar THE (CROSSING 
ip one of the most often seen but probably unknown men around Terrace Bay is 

John Sevhesky. John or "Pop! as ne is known to a few, keeps a constant vigil at our crossing 

over the C.P.R. tracks. "Pop" is out in 211 kinds of weather but he never shirks his duty 

for his own comfort as he watches out for the safety of those who use the crossing. His 

never-failing smile and happy greeting every time you cross the tracks makes you appreciate 

this man for more than the protection which his presence affords. We are happy to say that 

since John his held this all-important pest, no accidents have occurred at the crossing. 

  

We feel sure that this record will be maintained wi vile you are on duty "Pop" and 

therefore we thank you for a job well done and wish you continue ad suceess in the future, 

Te those who use the crossing we would just like to note "When John signals STOP 

he means ite 
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WOODLaNDS LOG by Len Christianson 

There are plenty of signs of spring in the woods regardless of cold weather, Small 

flocks of geese and many ducks have been seen on the Aquasabon River which is open and free 
f ice. The inland lakes have been frozen over so the ducks and geese have been forced to 

fand on running lation The rise und fall of the temperature in the past month has bothered 

the hawks: Willie Heinrich saw some hawks fly up to a smoldering fire one frosty morning to 

get warm, When the inen came along, whe hawks flew away but returned to the fire when the 
men left. Usually hawks are afraid of fire -- maybe they are becoming domesticated. 
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The Hydro Rosd tc camps up the river is in need of considerable maintenance. Frost 
is coming out of the ground and small strenms are becoming big streams. It's no place for 

light trucks at the present time, 

 


